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Dear Parents & Carers, 

Friends of Bealings School (FOBS) are having a meeting tomorrow to discuss the donation requested by the school, for the re-turfing of the football pitch on the school field. 

Please come along and have your say.

We are also looking for a secretary, you would be required to attend 3-5 meeting per year and take minutes of the meetings. Please do come forward if you are interested.

We will be meeting Thursday 2nd at 2pm outside (for covid reasons), at the back of the canteen. Tea and coffee will be available to keep us warm!

Looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow.

Thanks for your continued support.

FOBS

01/12/2021

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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